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September 30, 2021 
 
 
Mr. Jack Ainsworth, Executive Director 
California Coastal Commission 
455 Market Street, Suite 300 
San Francisco, CA 94105 
 
 
Dear Mr. Ainsworth, 
 
My name is Patricia Ureña, Chair of the Off-Highway Motor Vehicle Recreation 
(OHMVR) Commission. I am respectfully requesting a meeting via Zoom or in-person 
with Steven Padilla, California Coastal Commission Chairperson, and Vice Chairperson 
Donne Brownsey, Vice Chairperson of the OHMVR Kimberlina Whettam, and myself. 
 
The OHMVR Commission respects the California Coastal Commission and the work it 
does to protect California shorelines and wildlife. The work the California Coastal 
Commission does is commendable.  The OHMVR Commission would appreciate an 
opportunity to let the California Coastal Commission know what the OHMVR does to 
maintain trails, protect parks, and conserve the natural environment. Holding this 
meeting would provide both of commissions with the opportunity to become acquainted 
in hopes of establishing an open line of communication and encouraging future 
collaborative efforts that will benefit off-highway vehicle (OHV) users and the OHV 
community. 
 
During this Covid-19 pandemic, we have seen tremendous growth in Californians using 
outdoor park system and trails, especially with off-highway vehicles. I would like to invite 
the California Coastal Commission to have a respectful conversation with the OHMVR 
Commission to discuss ways to work with each other. 
 
Thank you for your time and consideration, we kindly wait for your response. 
 
Sincerely yours, 

 
Patricia G. Ureña 
OHMVR Commission Chairperson 
 
cc: Wade Crowfoot, Secretary, California Natural Resource Agency 
       Armando Quintero, Director, California State Parks 
       Liz McGuirk. Chief Deputy Director, California State Parks 
       Kimberlina Whettam, Vice Chairperson, OHMVR Commission 


